
HONDURAS 

Dear brothers in Christ, Ganson Street Baptist Church 

Greetings from Central America 

We hope you will find them WHEN YOU RECEIVE THIS 
LETTER. And that the church is well persevering in Christ. 

We are very grateful to you for all your support that has 
been constant and with much love. We feel your prayers and 

support. 

Through this letter we want to give you the report on the 

ministerial results of the year 2021 in the planting of 
churches with the indigenous Lencas of Honduras. 

Our goal and vision is the same: plant new churches in the 

mountains and train local leaders for their leadership. 
We want to thank you for your prayers that have been 
essential to achieve the goals of evangelization and church 

planting that we have set for ourselves. 
Also thank you for each of the offerings you have sent, they have been very useful and of 

great support. 
Really much of what happens here is because of you. God bless and reward you. 

We currently have 34 churches planted and 23 pastors in the mountains. 

THESE ARE THE STATISTICS FOR THE YEAR 2021: 

Conversions that became members of the local church 91 

Baptisms 94 

Weddings 12 
Senior Leaders in Training 46 

new places3 
churches 34 
Children presented 65 

Pastors ordained in 2021 5 

Motorcycles purchased for church planters 5 

Students at Lenca Bible Institute 81 

we also want to share with you some of the activities that we have carried out in the first 

three months of this year: 



LENCAS LADIES TEAM ORGANIZATION: 
Yoamy my wife is in charge of directing the 

team of Lenca women leaders for the work of 
reaching other women in the communities. 
In the month of January, the leaders of each 
Lenca community in which we work met in 

hope to start planning activities for 2022 and 
also with the purpose of praying together. It 

was a very blessed time. 

DONATION OF SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

Every year in the month of December we collect a special offering to help some families 

with school supplies for their children. Especially the 

children of the pastors 
Classes in schools resumed in February. So we had the 

opportunity to donate school supplies to several 

children. In total we have been able to help 120 

children, with the donation of funds from several 

brothers in Christ. 

visit of the first short-term mission group in 2 years 

with the pandemic in 2020, everything 

stopped. And it was a great blessing to be able 

to receive the visit of the first short-term 

missionary team in two years. They came from 

North Carolina and stayed for a week, they 

helped us do evangelism and present the Jesus 

film. It has been a great blessing 

DELIVERY OF GIFTS FROM THE SAMARITANS PURSE 

CHRISTMAS CHILD OPERATION PROJECT 

Another program that touches the hearts of many 

families is this. OCC of Samaritans Purse. Seeing the 

children enjoying this and helping them open their 

boxes is priceless. Thank you very much brothers 

who support this program, and others like it. a great 

opportunity to evangelize many children by sharing 
about the best gift that is Jesus in their lives 

s Purse 



LENCA BIBLE INSTITUTE 
One of the programs that is the heart of our ministry is 

the preparation of leaders to assume leadership in new 

churches. 
This February, the 
classes of the Lenca 
Biblical Institute 

began with 81 students in 5 places. Where are the 

classes being taught every weekend. Bible, Theology 
and ministry. Thank you for supporting this program. 

YOAMI'S BIRTHDAY 

This month of march(24) my dear wife and my missionary partner 

Yoamy had her birthday. We celebrate with a dinner in home, whit 

all local family. (11 brothers and sisters and their children) It has 

been a blessing to work together and share our lives. In this photo, 

she is next to her best friend, our sister in Christ, Maria Elizabeth. 

Opening of the restoration center for Alcoholics. 

This February we started an alliance with a ministry

that helps people in addiction. With the purpose of 

rescuing and freeing from alcohol many Lenca Indians who are lost in our 

city, they are trapped in addictions. The response has been very good and 

we have 20 people. We are using the Bible school building to house them 

and have a restoration process in their lives. We do not have all the 

necessary funds, but for now with local donations everything has been 

going wel. 

Finally, to invite you to come to Honduras, it would be a blessing for us to 

receive you here. 

We love you in Christ 

CkSxe ERICK SANCHEZ AND FAMILY 
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